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We have had a very magical 
start to the new term, arriving at 
Hogwarts last week! Once the 
children boarded the Hogwarts 
Express at platform 9¾, they 
were sorted in to their houses by 
the sorting hat. During the 
afternoon, we had a potions 
lesson, making colour changing 
potions and bubbling potions.  

 
Last Friday, we also had a fantastic morning at UWE, trying out different sporting 
activities and having an interesting tour of the campus.   
 

 
 
 
In maths this week we have been 
recapping different types of angle 
and learning how to use a 
protractor to measure and draw 
angles. We also explored a 
tangram puzzle to create different 
animals and objects which we will 
use to calculate angles on a 
straight line and in a whole turn.  

 
Home learning: 

 Read at least five times a week 
 Mathletics – complete set activities each week 
 TTRockstars 
 Spellings – we have started to look at some different spelling rules and 

patterns and a list of spellings with the suffix –cious were sent home on 
Tuesday to be tested next Tuesday.  

 


